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Mr. Cameron Sargent 
Team Leader 
Key Sites Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney  NSW   2001 

Attention: Brian Kirk 

Modification to Marine Refuelling & Supply Facility, White Bay (MP 06_0037 MOD 5)  
Response to Submissions 

Dear Mr. Sargent, 

Thank you for your letter dated 22 May 2018 requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) to provide 
comment on the Applicant’s Response to Submissions (RtS) for the proposed modifications to 
the subject development. 

TfNSW has reviewed the additional information provided and has no further comments. 

If you have any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Ken Ho, Transport Planner, 
via email at ken.ho@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager, Land Use Planning and Development 
Freight, Strategy & Planning 
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